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OCTOBER 9, 1975 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

His Excellency, Anwar Sadat, President of the Arab Republic of Egypt, 
has accepted the President's invitation to visit the United States beginning 
on October 26. President Sadat will visit Washington before proceeding 
to other cities in the United States. President and Mrs. Ford have 
long wished to welcome Pre sident Sadat to this country, and also look 
forward with special pleasure to receiving Mrs. Sadat. The President 
believes this visit will serve to symbolize the close relationship currently 
existing between Egypt and the United States, and further strengthen 
their bilate ral tie s, in the intere st of continuing friendship between 
the ir people s and peace in the Middle East. 
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